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Cuyahoga County Announces Third and
Fourth Rounds of American Rescue Plan

Funding

Cuyahoga County Executive Armond Budish
and members of Cuyahoga County Council
have announced the third and fourth rounds of
initiatives proposed for funding using
American Rescue Plan (ARPA) dollars. These
initiatives amount to more than $161 million
in ARPA funding, bringing the announcement
total thus far to over $219 million. Please
watch the videos linked below to learn more or
listen to the audio versions through a special
edition of the "Let's Talk Cuyahoga" podcast.

Over 3,400 Trees to be Planted in Cuyahoga
County through Third Round of Healthy

Tree Canopy Grant Program

In its third year of Urban Tree Canopy Grant
Program awards, Cuyahoga County will invest
$950,000 into its tree canopy by funding 27
projects for tree plans and tree planting
sponsored by area municipalities,
neighborhoods, and nonprofits. Over 3,400
trees will be planted during the third round,
which will bring the total number of trees
planted across all three rounds to over 7,500.

Learn More

https://www.cuyahogacounty.us/executive/news/lets-talk-cuyahoga-podcast
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p-g_vVWfwsU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=v1ypMglK3FA
https://cuyahogacounty.us/county-news/county-news-detail/2022/04/06/27-projects-awarded-funding-through-third-round-of-cuyahoga-county-healthy-tree-canopy-grant-program


Child Protection Specialist Hiring Event

Cuyahoga County is hosting a Child Protection
Specialist hiring event on Thursday, April 21,
2022, from 2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Jane
Edna Hunter Building (3955 Euclid Ave.
Cleveland, OH 44115). Child Protection
Specialists make a difference in the lives of
Cuyahoga County children and families by
ensuring child safety, permanency, and well-
being. Cuyahoga County offers a
comprehensive benefit package and hybrid
scheduling options.

Details

"Aging While Black” Health Series

In honor of National Minority Health Month,
the Division of Senior and Adult Services is
presenting, “Aging While Black: A Health
Education Webinar.” Join us virtually on
Friday, April 22 from 12:00 to 1:00 p.m. for
a free, one-hour educational webinar that will
examine the health disparities that exist in the
African-American community and programs
and services that can assist in elevating care
for our elders. Featured speakers include
African-American health expert, Dr. Gregory
Hall, and DSAS’ Director of Nursing, David
Smith, Jr.

Register Now
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